
 

 
 
 
 
Our Ref: DLE/Warm Weather 
 
Date: 15th July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Due to the extraordinarily warm weather forecast for Monday and Tuesday next week 
(18th and 19th July), we are giving pupils the choice of coming into school on these 
days in their PE kit. They may wear their normal uniform instead if they prefer. 
 
At the moment, the temperature is forecast to decrease by Wednesday, so normal 
uniform (without blazers and jumpers) is expected for the last two days of term. If this 
changes, we will contact you again. Unless we inform you otherwise, any pupil who 
does not wear uniform on Wednesday or Thursday will be sent home to change. 
 
Please ensure your child has a refillable water bottle with them at all times as we 
cannot provide plastic cups. There are water machines throughout the school building. 
 
Reminder: pupils finish at 12.30 on Thursday 21st July, the last day of this term. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Lowbridge-Ellis   Mr R Prime  
Associate Headteacher    Associate Headteacher  
 
 
 


